BOARD MEETING MINUTES

FOR FEBRUARY 4, 2016
Attending trustees were Michael Fredrick-Martinez, Peg Stecky and Phil DeLeo. 
Guests: None. 
Board Secretary Phil called the meeting to order at 7:10. 
Not having enough board members in the meeting to provide a quorum, no formal meeting was held.  

Board members did discuss finding new board members, cleaning the tennis court surface, and repairing the tennis court net.  Funding for the tennis court work was approved by a board quorum in 2015.  The three board members at this meeting agreed to move ahead with this expenditure. 

The board discussed the need to hire a certified electrician to wire security lights and cameras.  Peg volunteered to contact Jack Yarbrough for referrals of electricians.

The board decided to seek bids for repairs to the plumbing and replacement of the fixtures in the bathrooms.
No other island business was discussed.

The next board meeting will be on March 10, 2016 at 7:00 p.m. 
See our meeting minutes at InletIslandPark.com.

Minutes respectfully submitted by:

Phil DeLeo
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